
Sylvia Reimers 
 

Hello, my name is Sylvia Reimers, I am 14 and I am a sheep farmer in the Mat-Su. I would like to
say my piece about your M. ovi restrictions/regulations.
I think that it is VERY unwise to enforce testing of all the sheep. M.ovi is NOT as bad as you guys
think and has not yet done ANY harm to the domestic and wild populations of Alaska's sheep and
goats, and I do not think it ever will. If you enforce this, many people will be extremely hurt along
with their livelihoods. My family personally would completely go out of business and our lives
would practically be ruined. I have attached some pictures of our sheep and I.








